
Dear Commission for Aviation Regulation (“CAR”), 
 
 
Delta Air Lines, Inc. welcomes the regulatory oversight of CAR and the consultation process for the 
2020-2024 maximum level of airport charges at Dublin Airport.   
 
Reflecting on the most recent regulatory period as well as the growth at Dublin Airport Delta is 
generally supportive of CAR’s proposal to set a price cap of a reduced airport charge.  As the next 
regulatory period also recognizes the embarkation on a very aggressive Capital Investment 
Programme (“CIP”) of which some projects can support revenue generation and growth we request 
that CAR not only monitor the delivery against budget and timeline but that CAR ensure that Dublin 
Airport consult and engage all airline and airport stakeholders effectively to ensure that any changes 
and prioritization adjustments to the CIP be handled equitably. 
 
Should you wish to discuss our views in any greater detail please let us know. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best Regards, 
Morven 
 
 
 


